
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, October 14, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Friday, October 14th
● 6th Grade returns from Outdoor School

Saturday, October 15th
● Garden Work Part 10 AM- Noon

Monday, October 17th - 21st
● Fall Book Fair continues Online

Monday, October 17th
● Fall SUN Classes begin

Thursday, October 20th
● Earthquake Drill @ 10:20 AM

Thursday, October 20th
● PTA Meeting

Fun For The Owls was a huge success!!!
Fun For The Owls is one of our biggest PTA fundraisers. Thank you to each and every parent volunteer who helped 
make the event a huge success. We also want to thank Sue Viens, Maya Von Geldern, and Paula Politte, as the 
three of them were the driving force behind this funraiser! Donations for the event will be taking place between now 
and November. Head over to VernonPTA.org for more information on this event and all things PTA.

SUN Enrollment now open 
for all K-8 Students! See 2-4 
for information!

http://vernonpta.org


https://www.pps.net/Page/2341
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?fs=1&tf=cm&source=mailto&to=jstrong@pps.net


http://facebook.com/WEPLAYPORTLAND


From October 16-30, you can make a difference for the neighbors in your community!  Vernon K-8 
will be a collection site for a diabetic food drive sponsored by The Oregon Sight & Hearing 
Foundation and Lift UP.  Stop by the Office during school hours with your food donations today!  To 
make a monetary donation, please visit 
https://www.flipcause.com/secure/cause_pdetails/MTYxMDI0.  For every $5 donation, Lift Up 
provides 15 meals.

https://www.flipcause.com/secure/cause_pdetails/MTYxMDI0


Book Fair Homepage Link: www.scholastic.com/bf/vernon
The Book Fair is back!
If you weren’t able to make it to the in person book fair this week, the Online Book 
Fair is running through Sunday, October 23rd. Use the link above to shop the 
online fair.

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/vernon

